
RLA Minutes 11/19/22 
 
1) The board will attempt to find a host/venue for the Holiday party. Mike will contact 
Sugar Hollow to see if they can accommodate a party in lieu of the usual neighbor 
host. 
2) The T shirts were a great success and sold out at the Wataba Fest. The RLA made 
approx ($400?) Thanks to the great design and salesmanship of Mike. 
3) Our Ins company will raise our annual premium by about $200 per year for our plan 
to implement a boat share plan that will hopefully alleviate some of the overcrowding of 
boats at the beaches. The Ins. Co. did have a question for our engineer re her 
comment in the most recent inspection report. In the section relating to action items 
she noted "investigate spillway capacity".  
4) One of the main concerns regarding the lake is its appearance during the summer, 
i.e peak algae growing season. And the main concern seems to be algae build up in 
the coves. While whole lake treatments control for other nuisance weeds and plants 
these treatments don't do much for that algae. Other treatments like Phoslock and 
Nanobubbles are expensive and not entirely proven. Some other ideas of how to 
physically remove the algae will be explored. 
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